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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Having carefully read the Draft Pimlico Neighbourhood Forum Plan, I would like to commend its 
thoroughness and sensitivity to the issues of Pimlico. 
 
I have lived in the Pimlico since 1969 (first on Wilton Road, latterly in Eccleston Square) and seen 
numerous changes, many of them discussed here. Like the writers of this plan, Pimlico is an area I 
am very attached to and I would like to wholeheartedly support the vision for Pimlico and its future 
that has been assiduously outlined here. I am very grateful to them for their exceptionally hard work 
and dedication to the preservation of the Pimlico ‘village’.  
 
I sincerely hope that Westminster Council will also support this detailed and comprehensive plan. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Nicky Foy (Pimlico Resident of 52 years) 
 


